
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Paul Osburn, Assistant Director - Public Works  

  

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   March 20, 2023 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – FY2024 Replacement for Sanitation –  

Garbage Truck   

 

The Public Works Sanitation department has requested early replacement of a Garbage Truck.  

The chassis and body will be purchased from Peterbilt of Atlanta (Peterbilt  Sourcewell 

cooperative # 060920-PMC / McNeilus Sourcewell cooperative # 091219-MCN).    The vehicle 

has already been competitively bid through this cooperative contract.  We are requesting 

approval to order now due to extended lead time for delivery.   

 

Vendor Description Total 

Peterbilt of Atlanta 

2395 Old 41 Highway 

Kennesaw, GA 30144 

Peterbilt 520 Chassis with  

McNeilus high compaction rear loading 32-yard body 
$358,090.00  

 

TOTAL COST:  $358,090.00  

 

It is the recommendation of Public Works and Purchasing to purchase this vehicle from Peterbilt 

of Atlanta using the Sourcewell cooperative contract.  Please prepare any necessary paperwork to 

present to Mayor and Council for approval.   




